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July 25, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

The Regional Director 
MGB -MIMAROPA Region 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

FROM Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT ONSITE VISIT ON THE PROPOSED CONCRETING OF THE 
BARANGAY ROAD LOCATED AT BARANGAY DEBANGAN, 
TAYTAY, PALAWAN

Forwarded is the Memorandum dated 18 July 2022 of CENRO Taytay transmitting 
the memorandum dated 15 July 2022 from Francis Jade R. Cometa, Science Research 
Specilaist II, MGB embedded personnel regarding the above subject.

It is informed that the proposed concrete road have potential landslide and flooding 
hazards. Further, the subject area is made up of loose, unconsolidated sediments that are 
susceptible to erosion.

For your information and record.
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